
Stronger Together: Campus Support & Security patrols with GMP PSCOs 

In the past few months, we’ve strengthened our partnership with Greater Manchester 
Police (GMP) by launching joint patrols between our Campus Support & Security (CS&S) 
Officers and Police Community Support Officers (PSCOs) across key areas of the 
University, mainly the Oxford Road corridor.  

These patrols are already making a visible difference: deterring antisocial behaviour, 
increasing engagement with students, and helping us gather valuable intelligence to 
keep our campus safe. The presence of these PCSOs alongside our team sends a clear 
message: safety is a shared priority. 

We encourage all staff to embrace these patrols and take an active role in gaining our 
own intelligence to help us gather the information that we need to keep our campus 
safe. 


